





Residents' Newsletter September 2010 Curnock Street Estate

Welcome to the third edition of Apollo's newsletter for Camden residents at Curnock Street Estate.

Apollo site office Off Pratt Street London NW1 0LY (Situated behind Warmsworth block) Tel: 020 7388 4448

Fax: 020 7388 4448

Completion dates for works

As you are aware works are underway and is due to finish on the 17th December 2010. Please be aware that the work can sometimes take longer than planned. If this happens we will let you know as soon as possible.

Important information

In case of an emergency between working hours (Monday to Friday) for the heating works we are undertaking please call Tony Bowcutt, Site Manager on 07825106790 or the site office on 0207 388 4448. At all other times contact Camden out of hours on 020 7974 4444 or Apollo on 01202 653 293.

Introducing your Site Manager Tony Bowcutt and New Resident Liaison Officer (RLO) Diane Barzilay.



Tony Bowcutt
Site Manager
Mob: 07825 106790



Diane Barzilay Resident Liaison Officer

Tel: 020 7388 4448 Mob: 07880 866432

Progress of works

The installation of new heating distribution pipes to the NCP car park is now complete including the connections to the existing risers.

These new pipes are now supplying heating to the blocks directly above this car park.



We have also progressed to the same level with the new heating distribution pipes within the Camden car park.



The water tank replacement above the Mexborough block is now complete with both new tanks having been commissioned and now supplying water to both the block and the boiler house.

We have started to back fill the excavations to installation of the underground heating distribution pipes between the boiler house and Warmsworth block.



Progress of works cont:

We are progressing with the installations of the new heating distribution pipes to the area in front of the Marr block and boiler house areas.

And we should start installing the new heating pipes outside the front of Barnborough block within the next few days.



PLEASE BEWARE!

We would like to remind parents that during the works children are their responsibility and that fenced off areas are classed as building sites and not play areas.

All Apollo employees will have an Apollo photo identification card and should be wearing an Apollo high viz jacket with identification numbered on the back.

If you are unsure about a caller to your home you should ask them to wait outside and call any member of the project team.



Weekly information surgery

Please be reminded that every Tuesday at 10am at the site office the RLO and Site Manager will be available to answer any concerns/questions you may have about the work.

